Time for a new Adventure
The Anglican Parish of Indian Bay in conjunction with The Anglican Foundation are excited to announce the introduction of some very new ventures for its’ congregations; we are in the process of starting the following:
Senior Movie Night
Youth Movie Night
Children Movie Night/Afternoon
Computer Technology 101
Karaoke for different groups
Recording Karaoke to post to our website
Gospel singing and recordings to be posted.

The Anglican Foundation has generously provided us with a Grant to facilitate the purchase the necessary equipment to bring this project to fruition. We were approved a Grant from The Anglican Foundation of $4100.00 to assist in this electrifying endeavor. 
We will require volunteers to assist, if interested, please contact Rick Waterman (rickwaterman99@yahoo.ca) or
 Ian Brackstone (ianbrackstone2017@gmail.com )
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